Anne Arundel Radio Club
Presentation Meeting
November 18, 2021

Officers Present: Eric, KC3GDV; Jeff, KC30QP; Rick, AB3XJ; Will, KA3UQQ; Bill,
NX21I

Phil, NO3N, was appointed acting Secretary for the meeting

Eric, KC3GDV, called the meeting was called to order at 7:35 PM

Jeff, KC30QP, led the Pledge of Allegiance

There was a quorum of officers and members (21 total) to conduct business.

Membership: Huey, AB3GS, presented the following applications for membership: Bob
Durbeck, KB3CUJ, Technician, Crownsville,MD; John Kline, KC3TBY, Technician,
Davidsonville, MD; Leigh McCuen, KC3SYU, General, Baltimore, MD; Lizzy del Castillo,
KC3TBZ, Technician, Edgewater, MD; Prabhkirat Walha, KC3TCA,Technician, Severna
Park, MD; Gordon Hannett, KC3TCB, Technician, Laurel, MD. Rick, AJ4AX, made a
motion to accept, and seconded by Tim, KB3YQK. Accepted by unanimous consent.
New members present (italicized above) introduced themselves.

We now have 266 members; 19 have renewed to date for 2022.

Repeaters: Will, KA3UQQ, noted a power failure during the week of November 15
caused some damage to the power supplies to the repeater link and APRS digipeater.
The system has been patched. Possible issues with the electrical panel.

Maryland QSO: Keith, AE3D, QSO scoring should be done by the 18th-20th with it being
completed by the end of November when all certificates are prepared.

Misc:
e Keith also discussed his upcoming Repeater training on November 20 with directed,

undirected nets and open use.
Keith has been asked to conduct a CW class and needs volunteers to help teach.
Keith is looking at the possibility of an Extra class next summer and possibly on a
weekday. The Technician class currently on the Google Cloud will be taken down later
this month.
Mobileers hamfest has been pushed back to Spring 2022.
Phone Sweepstakes this weekend (November 21)
No Kit Building in December.



Rules Committee: Meeting moved to November 22.
Presentation: The planned presentation was not conducted as the presenter, John Williams,
was away. A round table of potential topics for the 2022 Presentation program was opened for

suggestions.

Eric, KC3GDV, entertained a monotone to adjourn, made by Jeff, KC30OQP, seconded
by Will, KA3UQQ, and passed by acclamation.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:29 PM.



